
From: Pamela Timmons
To: Drew Simon
Subject: RE: WHIO REQ: Melissa Dodd Resignation
Date: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 12:25:00 PM
Attachments: Dodd Resignation.pdf

Good afternoon,
 
Attached is Melissa Dodd’s resignation letter.
 
The position has been posted and will remain open until filled.  The first round of applications will be
reviewed by City Council on Tuesday, June 29.
 
Please let me know if you need anything else.
 
Sincerely,
Pamela Timmons
 

From: Drew Simon <drewsimon.cmg@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 7:13 PM
To: Pamela Timmons <P.Timmons@cityofbellbrook.org>
Subject: WHIO REQ: Melissa Dodd Resignation
 
Good evening,
 
WHIO would like to request a copy of Melissa Dodd’s resignation letter. We’d also like to request
information on who will replace or serve in the interim as the city manager.
 
If you could email these items to drewsimoncmg@gmail.com it would be appreciated.
 
Also, could you please add whiocontentcenter@outlook.com to your agenda and press release list.
 
Thanks,
Drew Simon 
WHIOTV
 
Get Outlook for iOS
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May 31, 2021 
 
 
 
Mayor Schweller and City Council 
City of Bellbrook 
15 East Franklin Street 
Bellbrook, Ohio 45305 
 
Dear Mayor Schweller and City Councilmembers, 
 
I am writing to give notice of my resignation from my position as City Manager and Finance 
Director. It has been a pleasure to serve the community of Bellbrook for the last three years. I 
will forever be grateful for being a small part of the history of the community.  
 
To honor my contractual obligations, my last day in the office will be July 30, 2021. I plan to 
utilize two weeks of vacation after that date since I recently received my annual vacation 
allotment and to minimize financial impact to the City.  
 
I am committed to ensuring a smooth transition to the next City Manager in the meantime and I 
wish you all the best in continuing to move the City of Bellbrook forward.  
 
Sincerely, 
 


 
 
Melissa Dodd 
 






